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Johnson-Brock School Board receives update on projects

(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board received updates from
Superintendent Jeff Koehler Monday night on progress on the new addition to
the school.

The Building Committee has reported the dirt work should be done by
Thanksgiving.

Koehler also reported the State Fire Marshall has given approval for the
electrical move in the school shop and that Whitecastle Roofing is doing
inspection of the roof and finding a few areas of concern.

The Board voted to accept the resignation of Junior High English and Speech
teacher Diane Freitas, effective at the end of the current school year.

Principal Lucus Dalinghaus reported that the ACT scores for Johnson-Brock
students were above the national average in all categories.
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